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3 
VOTE SHEET 

MAY 21, 2002  

RE: Docket No. 991222-TP - Request for submission of proposals for relay 
service, beginning in June 2000, f o r  the hearing and speech impaired, and 
other implementation matters in compliance with the Florida 
Telecommunications Access System Act of 1991. 

ISSUE 1: should Mr. Stephen Hardy, Mr. Chris Wagner, and Mr. Harry 
Anderson be named to the TASA Advisory Committee? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Messrs. Hardy, Wagner, and Anderson should be named 
to the TASA Advisory Committee. 
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COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Full Commission 
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ISSUE 2: Should Florida Telecommunications Relay, 1nc.I~ proposed budget 
for t h e  fiscal year 2002-2003 be approved effective July 1, 2002, and the 
TASA surcharge reduced to $ . O S  per access line? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Florida Telecommunications Relay, 1nc.I~ proposed 
budget (Attachment A to staff's May 9 ,  2002 memorandum) for fiscal year 
2002-2003 should be approved and the surcharge should be reduced to $ . 0 8  
per access line. 

Local exchange telephone companies and alternative local exchange 
companies should be ordered t o  assess an $ . 0 8  surcharge beginning July 1, 
2002. 

FTRI may move amounts between these five categories not to exceed 10% of 
the  category from which the funds are being moved; greater movement would 
require prior Commission authorization. 

As is the case today, the budget shall be grouped into five categories. 

ISSUE 3: Should the Commission extend its c u r r e n t  contract with Sprint f o r  
relay services until May 31,2005? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Sprint's relay contract should be extended through 
May 31, 2005. 

ISSUE 4: Should this docket be closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: No. This docket should not be closed. 


